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November 12, 2020 

Attention: BCCA Members  
Subject: A How-to Guide for Chiropractors on 

Working with WorkSafeBC 
 
Since the new Chiropractic Services Agreement commenced on January 1, 2020, there have been 
frequently asked questions related to the processes of reporting and invoicing.  As such, Health 
Care Programs is providing A How-to Guide for Chiropractors, to supplement the Services 
Agreement, Reference Manual and Fee Schedule. 
 
The how-to guide is intended to be a quick reference guide however, it is not a stand-
alone document and it is intended to be used in conjunction with the Chiropractic Services 
Agreement, and all the related Schedules A, B, and C.  We hope this how-to guide is 
helpful for you, and can act as a quick reference.   
 
Note: In the event of conflicting information between the How-to Guide for Chiropractors and the 
Reference Manual, the Reference Manual shall prevail. 
 
For more information please visit the Chiropractors page on the website 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers/provider-types/chiropractors 
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